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March 25, 1994

Mr. S.R. Morss
R2
Boxford, Mass 01921

Dear Mr. Morss:

It is my pleasure to confirm your reception of WXCT on March 18, 1994
at 2:26AM. As you correctly stated, the big signals from Cleveland and
Moncton usually prevent reception of our station.

WXCT is licensed to operate at 1,000Watts during the day, 500 Watts
Post Sunset, and 320 Watts at night. We are a directional station with
major lobes running roughly North-South. Your location is probably in
the direction of the edge of the North lobe.

Thanks again for your letter. I don't know whether you speak
Spanish or not, but I would appreciate any further reports for other
- times of the night and other times of the year.
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Marty Wilson
President

2~



